
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Mental Health Champions 

Our mental health champions are now offering support and a safe and calm space for all students who want to drop 

in during break and lunch and talk to someone.  All of our mental health champions are fully trained and are well 

equipped to provide help and support to any child who is feeling unsettled and needs a listening ear.  As well as 

providing support, our champions have also been running bake sales every break over the past week in order to raise 

money to buy further resources for the safe space. The total amount raised is £363.87.  I would like to thank all parents 

and carers who have donated baked goods and say a massive well done to all the mental health champions for giving 

up their time so selflessly.   

 

Sports Leaders 

Well done to our sports leaders who represented Hodgson in very a positive way at the Fylde Indoor Athletics.  There 

were 9 local primary schools taking part and our leaders were such amazing role models to the younger pupils, 

receiving many positive comments and praise from parents, teachers and event staff about their conduct, organisation 

of events and friendly manner.  

 

Uniform Shop  

The uniform shop is open on Wednesdays between 5.00pm and 7.00pm and Saturdays between 10.00am and 12.00 

during term time.  The shop is run mainly by volunteers from the PTFA.  If you feel you could give some time to help 

out in the uniform shop please contact us either by phone or email on admin@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Science Fair 

Miss Scott is organising a science fair again this year.  The science fair provides students with an opportunity to 

complete a scientific research project and showcase it to external visitors who will provide feedback and praise. There 

are some fabulous prizes on offer, so if your child is interested in getting involved please tell them to speak to Miss 

Scott in the science annexe.   

 

Year 8 Parents’ Evenings 

It is now possible to make bookings via Arbor for the Year 8 parents’ evening which will be held on 01/02/24 between 

16.00 and 19.00.  If you have any issues making appointments please do not hesitate to contact school and we will 

support you through the process. 

 

Staff Vacancies 

We currently have a number of staff vacancies including one for a librarian and one for a learning supervisor.  Please 

click the following link for more information.   https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/quick-links/quick-links/staff-

vacancies  
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